
 

 

 

 

 

Seva School, PIRI Building, Eden Road, 
Walsgrave Triangle, Coventry, CV2 2TB 

Tel: 02477 987 619 

                    SERVICE                                EXCELLENCE                                VIRTUES                                      ASPIRATION 

Thursday 24th October 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

We are delighted to announce the return of Mrs M Kaur and Mrs Thethy who will be 

the class teachers for year 1 from Monday 11th November to the end of the academic 

year.  

Mrs M Kaur will be working Monday – Wednesday and Mrs Thethy will be working 

Thursday and Friday. 

I am sure you will join me in welcoming them back to Seva School.  

They will be available for you to contact from Monday 11th November between the 

hours of 08:15am and 4:25pm Monday to Friday during term time on the following 

email address: 

ClassTeacher1S@seva.coventry.sch.uk   

I am sure you will join me in thanking Mrs H Kaur for being an amazing class teacher 

to 1S this year. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely 

S Sanghera 

Mrs S. Sanghera 

Principal 
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